
 Moorside Cricket & Bowling Club 

Committee meeting minutes 

16th April 2015 
 

Present: 

Tom Boyle (TB)(Chair), David Bowerman (DB), Peter Broadhurst (PB), Matthew Ogden (MO), Carol Anne 

Morris (CM), Wendy Bird (WB), Ray Entwistle (RE), Darren Bowker (DBo) 

 

Apologies: Tim Mitchell (TM) 

 

Minutes of Previous meeting: Minutes for the previous meeting were accepted as a true record 

 

Actions from previous meeting: 

Leaking roof above the kitchen is on-going. Action: GB & DBo 

 

Correspondence: 

Usual post received plus a contractor’s statement from O’Rourke’s regarding the new bowling pavilion. 

 

Treasurer’s report: 

Noted 

 

Bookings: 

Bookings for the next couple of weeks noted. 

 

Bar secretary’s report: 

Nothing to report 

 

Safeguarding: 

Paul Broadhurst is now the second team vice-captain. 

RE stated that he needs the lists of CRB numbers & details for the league as soon as possible. Action: DB 

 

Community Bowls Pavilion: 

Invoice needed for the 25% deposit for the builders. 

 

AOB: 

WB showed a quote from Howarth’s timber for the timber needed to go round the bowling green, £136.8 + 

VAT 

 

WB stated that there will be a pairs bowling competition in May. 

 

CM asked if we could get Thatcher’s Gold on. DB to ring Phil Rowlands Action: DB 

 

CM asked if the windows could be cleaned on the inside. DB stated that this is one of the jobs done by Patrick. 

Patrick has been on annual leave for two weeks. 

 

MO asked if there was going to be another bitter in place of the Walkers. DB to look into this. 

 

RE asked if anyone was going to the LCB meeting on 30th April, regarding the proposed new league structure. 

It was suggested that Danny should be asked to go with Tim or Tom. 

 

DBo stated that he would get the cellar roof repaired before the next meeting. 

 



DB stated that he had spoken to Phil Rowlands regarding new glasses, pitcher jugs & bar runners. They are to 

be delivered soon. 

 

DB stated that the umpire’s room ceiling has been boarded, plastered and the lights fitted. 

 

Next meeting: 30th April 2015 at 9.00pm 

 

Meeting finished at 9.40PM 


